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Board Report:  July 2025 

 
Academics 
 

●​ Our teachers have been working hard this summer with professional 
development.  Our Math and JH are continuing to build capacity in their  
curriculums and IXL programming for the start of this school year.    
 

School Events 
●​ We are excited to start off the school year again with a fun event for our Senior 

class.  This year we will continue offering a Senior Parking Spot Paint prior to the 
school year.  We are looking to build some excitement to the school year with a 
positive school activity.  Our goal is to continue to build school culture and get our 
students engaged in Tiger pride!   

 
Open House 

●​ Open house is scheduled for August 12th from 6:00-8:00. We are excited to get 
the school year started and looking forward to meeting our Tiger Families! 


